
TCHC MEETING MINUTES-June 6, 2017 

At the Ouachita Valley Public Library on McMillan  

 

Club president Frank Adams, KK5CF, called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. There 
were 25 present at the meeting.  The membership is 36 as of this date.  

Ruth Ragsdale, WM5LA, gave an updated treasurer report . 

There was discussion about field day coming up on June 24. 

Scott Dickson, W5WZ, said we have been asked by ARRL to operate as NU1AW/5 in the 
IARU HF Championship contest coming up on July 8 and 9. This will be a multi-
operator, multi-location contest. Scott asked if anyone is interested in operating in the 
contest to please let him know. 

Jim Ragsdale, W5LA, brought before the membership the Articles of Organization and 
the By-Laws which had been updated by the Board of Directors. There was discussion 
and some changes made to the By-Laws. Both of these documents were voted on and 
unanimously passed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM by President Frank Adams, KK5CF. 

 

 

 


